
 
 

DATE: April 27, 2017 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 4 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Public Arts Master Plan 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Discuss next steps in developing a Public Arts Master Plan 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
On December 8, 2016, the Public Arts Commission (PAC) received an update on the Public Arts 
Master Plan.   
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The City has engaged the services of Designing Local to draft the Master Plan.  On March 2, 2017, 
the PAC meet with the project manager from Designing Local regarding the Master Plan.  The PAC 
and Designing Local discussed outreach opportunities for the Master Plan which will take place in 
May. 


